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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

A NEW TOLL-FREE NUMBER TO REACH THE NRBHSS 
 
 

1-844-964-2244 
 
Kuujjuaq, June 18, 2014 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
(NRBHSS) is pleased to announce its new toll-free number. 
 
Effective today, Nunavimmiut may telephone us toll free, from anywhere in Québec, by 
dialling 1-844-964-2244. 
 
The NRBHSS is a public agency created in 1978 under the James Bay and Northern 
Québec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire territory located north of the 55th 
parallel in terms of the provision of health and social services for the inhabitants of the 14 
communities. 
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Source: Nunavik Regional board of Health and Social Services 
 
For information: Eric Duchesneau 

Communications Officer, NRBHSS 
819 964-2222, extension 275 

 
 

This communiqué is also posted on our Web site at www.rrsss17.gouv.qc.ca. 
 


